
 
 

April 29th, 2025 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Main Pump Station Improvements in fiscal year 2026. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is Village of Palos Park, located at 8999 West 123rd Street  Palos 
Park, Illinois 60464. The funding would be used for the replacement of Pump Nos. 1 and 2 and 
associated piping. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this project will help assure an 
adequate water supply to the residents of the community.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sean Casten 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 


